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Hey shutterbugs - we know you have some great 
pics of our community!  It’s time to submit your 
favorite photos of Frederick for this year’s Built on 
What Matters Calendar Contest! The 2022 calendar 
will showcase local pictures in a full-sized, 12-month 
calendar sent to Frederick residents and businesses. 
Photographers can submit their photos by filling 
out the online application. Be sure to submit your 
pictures by October 3. We’d love to see photos of 
town events, art pieces, hidden gems in Frederick, 
and all seasons represented. The picture at the 
top of this newsletter, submitted by Laura Miller, 
is featured in this year’s calendar in August. Laura 
said, “Protected open space is important! I love 
walking this lake with the people I love and enjoying 
the beauty.” 
Some reminders on the rules:
•	 No cell phone pictures, please!
•	 All photos must have a resolution of 300 dpi or 

higher.
•	 You don’t have to live in Frederick, but all photos 

must be taken in Frederick.
•	 All photographers will be required to explain why 

their photograph reflects what matters to them.
•	 Each photographer can submit up to five photots. 
•	 Photos must be devoid of watermarks, 

photographer’s name/business name, artistic 
frames, and other added style elements.

For complete rules, details, and to submit your 
photos, go to Frederickco.gov/CalendarContest.

Calendar Photo Contest Scholarship Winners
Our Town of Frederick annual scholarship 
winners were announced at the Town Board 
meeting on July 13. Applicants were required to 
submit an application, transcripts, one letter of 
recommendation or community nomination and 
an essay about how they represent Frederick’s 
slogan - Built on What Matters. Applicants must 
also meet certain eligibility reuirements including 
maintaining a minimum university/college GPA 
of 3.0. After an impressive interview process, 
the Frederick Scholarship Commission chose 
seniors Avery Aasmundstad attending Colorado 
State Univeristy, Jaylyn Westenbroek attending 
University of Wyoming, Jordan Westenbroek 
attending University of Nebraska - Lincoln, Joshua 
Strong attending Univeristy of Denver, Kaitlynn 
Lohmann, and Lauren Fisk attending Northwestern 
College, awarding them $6,000 to continue their 
education. The future looks bright!
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Town Meetings 
8/4 - Parks, Open Space & Trails Commission 6:30 PM
8/5 - Planning Commission 6 PM
8/10 - Board of Trustee Meeting 6:30 PM
8/11 - Miners Day Committee 4:30 PM
8/19 - Planning Commission 6 PM
8/24 - Board of Trustee Meeting 6:30 PM
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Detective Corner

Town Events
8/3 - National Night Out
8/3 - Mayor Tee & Tea Time @ Bella Rosa 4 PM
8/13 - Farmers Market @ Crist Park 4 PM
8/18 - Community Tour & Talk @ Savannah 6 PM
8/27 - Finale Friday @ Crist Park 4 PM

Miners Day is Saturday, September 18

Chainsaws & Chuckwagons was nothing short of 
amazing, and it wouldn’t have been possible without 
our amazing sponsors & community partners! Logs 
donated by American Arborist Service. Masterpeice 
Sponsor: Baker Builders, LLC. Elm Sponsors: 
Occidental, Premier Members Credit Union, Renewal 
by Andersen of Colorado, and United Power Inc.. 
Pine Sponsors: Kodiak Gas Services, LLC, Operose 
Manufacturing Inc., and St Vrain Sanitation District. 
And a huge thank you to Bash’s, Butcher & The 
Blonde, and Georgia Boys BBQ for keeping our 
carvers fueled with local eats! 
Pictured above First Place and Carver’s Choice - 
“Remember Me” by Chris Foltz. The 2021 winners and 
pictures are at FrederickCO.gov/Chainsaws. 

The Frederick Police Department has had a 
substantial increase in auto theft cases and auto-
related calls. In 2019 the Frederick Police department 
took 22 reports for vehicles stolen out of our 
community. The numbers increased to 39 reports of 
stolen vehicles and or trailers in 2020. As of July 7, 
2021, the FPD has already taken 20 reports of stolen 
vehicles this year. The statistics tell an alarming 
story! Learn how you can protect yourself and 
prevent auto thefts in the latest Detective Corner 
article at FrederickCO.gov/DetectiveCorner. 

Mayor’s Message
“Our Economic Development team is working with 
the Adams County Regional Economic Partnership 
and national site selectors for an in-depth 
conversation on future Frederick amenities. The 
consultants will get an up-close look at our economy, 
infrastructure, industries, and workforce. We are 
proud to hold high development standards based 
on our community values: F-Family, R-Respect, 
E-Empowered, D-Dedication.” In her August 
message, Tracie invites you to add more memories 
to your summer, update your household, and plan 
for an August of progress. Stay up to date with the 
Mayor at FrederickCO.gov/MayorMessage.

Eight Frederick neighborhoods will participate in 
the 2021 National Night Out (NNO) on Tuesday, 
August 3, including Countryside, Eagle Valley 
& Raspberry Hill, Fox Run, Moore Farm, Prairie 
Greens, Summit View, and The Grove Townhomes. 
Special thanks to volunteers and dedicated 
Block Captains who organize and plan their 
neighborhood’s get-together. National Night Out 
enhances the relationship between neighbors and 
law enforcement while bringing back a true sense 
of community. So please stop by and join us in this 
national event. More information at FrederickCO.
gov/CommunityPrograms or call the Frederick 
Police Department at 720.382.5700.

National Night Out

Algae Treatment at Milavec Lake
On Monday, July 19, the Town found blue-green 
algae in Milavec Lake. The Public Works Department 
immediately contacted a company to address our 
concerns. We are taking the recommendation 
to prohibit all activities related to water contact: 
fishing, boating, wading, and animals in or near the 
water. Taking these precautions is the safest course 
of action as we apply treatment. Details and updates  
can be found at FrederickCO.gov/Algae. 

Thank You Sponsors!


